
During 2016 the FAN EASA network changed the conveners. In September (after two months of

transition) Debora Lanzeni and Karen Waltorp became the new conveners for two consecutive

years. In the first six months of the year, the former conveners finished and published a book with

Bloomsbury  (http://www.bloomsbury.com/uk/anthropologies-and-futures-9781474264907/)  that

compiles  the  work  of  number  of  the  FAN members.  The  introduction  explores  the  network

manifesto in light of research undertaken in dialogue with the FAN, since its drafting in Tallinn

2014.  It  is  edited  by Juan Salazar,  Sarah  Pink,  Andrew Irving and Sjoberg (see cover  book

below).

In September FAN co-organize the workshop “Thinking with ethnography” along with CASTAC

(Committee on the Anthropology of Science, Technology, and Computing) an official list of AAA

and XCol  (Experimental  Collaborations  Ethnography beyond  participant  observation).  In  the

4S/EASST CONFERENCE BARCELONA – 2016: Science and Technology by Other  Means

framework. Taking the insights resulting from the workshop, we are currently working on the

development  of  a  special  issue  on  ethnography,  future,  experimentation  and  anthropology of

technology. 

In the last three months, following the EASA biannual conference in Milan, some members of the

network have been writing an application for the COST  initiative along with the FAN conveners.

We hope to apply for the 2016 call that due this December. 

Beside  the  abovementioned,  we  are  working  hard  to  expand  the  list  and  include  all  EASA

members who are interested in participating. 


